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Jasminka M. Criley 
Our schools and teachers play an enormous role in developing happy, healthy, well-rounded and 
successful children. We are blessed to live in a community with broad and deep parental involvement 
in our schools. 
My involvement in this district started when our children were in kindergarten. My husband and I 
developed our first science workshop to bring children the surprise and delight of science discovery 
nine years ago. Since then, we have created over 30 science sessions for both in-class and for after-
school GATE enrichment. 
We identified a need for hands-on science and critical thinking, to give students the experience of 
walking in the shoes of a professional—be it a climatologist analyzing satellite data on the Sierra 
snowpack, or a physician trying to solve a medical mystery. We care deeply about our schools and our 
students and are dedicating our time to enrich their lives. 
I have served on the site council for Lunada Bay Elementary, the GATE councils for Lunada Bay and 
PVIS, and presently serve on the WASC accreditation committee for PVHS. 
My husband grew up here and is a Sea King. His parents still live here. We are mindful of our school’s 
history, as well as the challenges that it faces going forward. I am committed to working with teachers, 
parents, and administrators to build a world-class education for all students. 
I would be honored to serve on the School Site Council, bringing my skills from higher education. I 
will work hard to support PVHS in its mission for the academic success and emotional well-being of 
all students at PVHS. 
 
 
Larry Liu 
By way of background, I am an attorney and have lived in RPV for the last eight years.  I also grew up 
in RPV, having lived here from 1969 until 1986 when I graduated high school and went off to 
college.  My mother continued to live in RPV and still does to this day.  As an aside, I attended UC 
Berkeley for undergrad and Notre Dame for law school; my law practice focuses primarily on 
construction and insurance issues. 
 In turn, I attended Vista Grande Elementary, Ridgecrest Intermediate, and Rolling Hills High (which 
is now Peninsula High).  My son, Jared, is currently a freshman at PVHS, and also attended Vista 
Grande Elementary and Ridgecrest Intermediate. 
 Finally, I currently serve on the RPV Traffic Safety Committee and the PVPUSD LCAP Committee.  I 
previously served on the Vista Grande School Site Council when I son was in 5th grade. 
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